The 1st Yothi Medical Innovation District Committee Meeting

March 10, 2022

On Thursday, March 10, 2022, from 08.30 a.m. — 12.00 p.m. the Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol
University hosted the 1st Yothi Medical Innovation District Committee Meeting arranged via the Zoom
Meeting platform. In this regard, MUPY’s executives including Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, Dean,
and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Doungdaw Chantasart, Deputy Dean for Research and Innovation, attended this
meeting at Room 606. Besides, MUPY’s Dean had an opportunity to present the Faculty’s roles in
supporting Thai medical innovation. The purpose of this meeting was to improve the guidance and
activities in order to develop the Yothi Medical Innovation District not only in an aspect of

products but also in aspects of services, environment as well as its basic foundation. This

improvement will build a sustainable network encouraging the development of medical innovation and
decreasing barriers and limitations in the medical innovation improvement system.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3105



